

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Year 9 Parent Consultation Evening 1st February 3.30pm – 6.30pm**

We are very pleased to invite you to your child's Year 9 Parent Consultation Evening which will be held at the Academy on Thursday 1st February between 3.30pm and 6.30pm.

During the evening, parents and carers will have the opportunity to meet their son or daughter's teachers and discuss the progress that they have made so far this year. Members of the Senior Leadership Team will also be available throughout this evening to answer questions if the need arises.

Working together, learning and well-being remain at the heart of what we do at Oak Academy. I would encourage all parent/carers to make an appointment to speak with their child's teachers. Your support will be much appreciated!

We will still be using School Cloud to make appointments. Parent/carers register and make appointments online, using the following link: <a href="https://oakacademyaat.schoolcloud.co.uk/">https://oakacademyaat.schoolcloud.co.uk/</a> This parent consultation evening is now open for booking.

In the meantime, do not hesitate in contacting me should you have any questions, and many thanks for your continued support of the Academy.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Turner

Head of Year 9



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

